TE MANATU WAKA

;ﬂis Ministry of Transport

6 November 2019
Hemant Wagh
fyvi-request-11554-a524d795@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Hemant
Thank you for your correspondence, received on 30 October 2019, asking

“Could | have a list of transport operators on your database. Ideally | would like the
- following information:

1.Name

2.Address

3.Name of Owner/Director

4.Email”

Under Section 14 of the OIA, this request is being transferred to the Zealand Transport
Agency (NZTA) for response, as the information requested is more closely aligned with the
functions of NZTA.

You will hear further from the NZTA in relation to your request.

Yours sincerely
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Lisa MacKenzie
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